Club
Captain’s
Report

By Marc
Haine
"m very
happy to
report on
the sports
activities of
this past
T vear.
" Hundreds
of Club members participated in a
wide variety of events. As Club
Captain, I worked with the various
committee chairpersons on budget-
ing and fund requests.

With expert help from
Gordon Smith and his staff, all
budgets were monitored and kept
in line. Coordinating Director for
Athletics, Kawika Grant, was a joy
ta work with and made everyone's
duties easier.

Here are some of the high-
lights of our athletic successes.

In Running: We were first
place in the Hana Relays, and
under the direction of Don Eovino
the Non Run Fun Run event was a
blast.

Swimming, paddleboarding,
softball, surfing and one man
canoefkayaks all have produced
numerous victories and top finish-

€s.

Volleyball again won a
national championship and fin-
ished top three in numerous
national events.

We have a revitalized Golf
Committee headed by Phil Sevier
Canoeing - Does World

Champion sound pretty good?
OCC won the open and masters
men’s divisions of the Molokai
Cance Race. The women’s pro-
gram was headed by Tom McTigue.
They had an outstanding race in
the Molokai and are looking for-
ward to the season.

[ would like to thank John
Rader and his staff who are our
true backbone. QOur athletes will
continue to strive forward and the
QCC will be proudly behind them.
Tiare Finney will serve as your next
Club Captain. We will all give her

our support.



